## Virtual Car Seat Checks

In following guidelines to reduce the risk of exposure to COVID-19, and to keep you and your family safe, Car Seat Checks are going VIRTUAL.

First and third Wednesday of the month

**11 to 1 p.m.**BY APPOINTMENT ONLY (800) 231-6145

All participants will be required to electronically sign a waiver of liability prior to their scheduled session. Parents and caregivers must have a valid email address, access to the internet or Wi-Fi, and the ability to use Zoom.

## Additional requirements include:

- Car or booster seat, along with the manual
- > Vehicle manual
- Laptop or smartphone with video capabilities
- > The child's exact height and weight
- > Child should be present if possible
- A second person may be helpful to assist with camera/video session

All virtual seat checks are one-on-one with a nationally certified child passenger safety technician and take approximately 45 minutes.

Due to the governor's COVID-19 mandates and social distancing requirements, **REPLACEMENT SEATS WILL NOT BE AVAILABLE.** 

The virtual car seat education sessions are a free public service funded by the NMDOT and are available to everyone.

(800) 231-6145 / www.SaferNM.org





